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Women's Federation for World Peace in Rome/Italy participated in this event to support the traditional 
family. Thousands of people and families gathered in Rome at this demonstration under the title ‘Family 
Act’ - to show their disapproval of the recognition of homosexual marriage and adoption rights, and to 
reaffirm the importance of parents - a mother and a father - to a child's education and well-being. 
 

 
 
This demonstration took place on 15th Nov 2014. 
 
It was organized by Catholic pro-life associations, by various Associations for the family and in 
cooperation with a political party “Nuovo Centro Destra”. 
 
WFWP joined and participated with some of their representatives. 
 



All of the speakers reaffirmed that at this time, the traditional family is under attack and that there are 
many warning signs that the traditional family is not being supported politically but is instead being 
penalized, for example for having more children. Also, school education is becoming increasingly 
sexualized with the justification not to discriminate against minorities; it teaches children that two 
mothers or two fathers can also have children. 
 

 
 
It is the profound conviction of WFWP that a father and a mother are fundamental for the formation and 
the development of a child’s character. Also, we believe that while gay couples absolutely have the right 
to be respected and not to be discriminated against, we do not support their request to adopt children out 
of respect for the children’s rights. 
 
 


